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Become a "Friend of the BSA"!

Ok, so it's not the most welcoming of images but your school PTA 
does need you!!! !

!
Boughton School Association relies of the work of a small, committed team to run 

activities and make events happen, not only to give the children a chance to have some 
fun, but also to raise funds for some of the things that the school budget just doesn't allow 

for.   !
In the past, we have raised money to buy iPads for the children to use in class, paid for 
the installation of the jungle trail in the playground and the bike rack in the courtyard, to 

name a few!! !
Many hands make light work and with the departure of some long standing members of 

the team in July, whose young ones have graduated to secondary school, we are looking 
for new, enthusiastic, imaginative members to join the Committee who can attend 

meetings and help make things happen! !
Too pushed for time to be able to commit to becoming a full Committee member but 

want to help?? Then why not become a “Friend of the BSA!”!!
This is an equally important part of running successful events in school. We welcome 

anybody wishing to become a Friend of the BSA.  This is a less formal way of helping out 
with no Committee meetings to attend. This would involve receiving the occasional email 
or text, asking if you are able to help out, either by making cakes, helping at a gift stall or 
providing maybe just an hour running a stall at the Christmas Fayre or Sports/Fun Day.  

Nobody should feel that they have to help at every request, only what you are able to do.  !
So, if you're interested in joining the team as a Committee member or becoming a Friend 
of the BSA, please turn over and complete this form or feel free to speak to any member 
of the team.  Alternatively, you can email us on boughtonschoolassociation@hotmail.com  !!!!!!
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Parent Questionnaire!!
Name: ...............................................................................................  !
Child/ren Name(s): ............................................................................ !
Classes: ......................... ...................................... ........................... !
Tel No: ................................................................................................ !
Email address: .................................................................................... !!
• I would like to join the BSA Committee, attend meetings and be involved in planning 

and assisting at events.        YES/NO !
• I would like to become a Friend of the BSA     YES/NO !
You can be a Friend of the BSA in lots of ways, please tick the following that you would be 
willing to help out with: !

!
Do you work for a company that might be prepared to donate a raffle prize or sponsor an 
event or a stall at our Christmas or Summer Fayres? !
If so, please give details below. !
..................................................................................................... !!
Do you work for a company that offers matched funding?  If so, please provide name of 
company. !
.................................................................................................... !!
Thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire! !!
Please return to the BSA Chair, Salina Gendoo-Smith via the school office or email 
boughtonschoolassociation@hotmail.com  

Please tick

Help set up events on the day e.g. Putting the decorations up for the 
Christmas Fayre

Help sell freezepops, cookies on occasions

Make cakes/run stalls etc on occasions

Assist at evening events, cinema/quiz nights, school disco
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